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Statement by the President of the Security Council

At the meeting of the Security Council, held on 4th of January, 1994, in connection with the Council’s1

consideration of the item entitled ”Open Agenda,” the President of the Security Council made the following statement2

on behalf of the Council:3

The Security Council recognizes and notes with concern the bombings of Sarajevo and the current ethnic4

violence in Bosnia-Herzegovina. This body has been criticized for its lack of action during the crisis and can assure5

the international community that the horrors in Bosnia-Herzegovina are of utmost concern, and the Security Council6

is urgently working to create a course of action, including the enhancement of peace-making operations in the region.7

Currently, in addition to the violence of Bosnians and Croats, the Bosnia-Herzegovina state is struggling to facilitate8

the flow of supplies to its suffering citizens. This body is dedicated to providing humanitarian aid and encouraging9

a peaceful ceasefire among warring groups10

The Security Council will continue to pay close attention to developments.11

Passed by consensus, with 1 abstentions
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